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I-710 EIR/S Corridor Community Meetings 

 

Last week we concluded a series of community meetings regarding the I-710 Corridor EIR/EIS which is expected to be completed in Winter 2012.  The Transportation Subject Working Group (TSWG) met to discuss project updates on engineering, environmental, and community outreach efforts as well as updates on tolling studies, traffic forecasts, and highlights of key findings from Calstart concerning opportunities and challenges of creating a zero emissions freight corridor.  We also met with the I-710 Long Beach Oversight Committee (comprised of city council members) to provide similar updates and a review of the project alternatives under consideration.  The Press- Telegram covered the meeting and published a positive article.  We also met with the City of Commerce Local Advisory Committee to discuss the community members’ input on the refined geometrics in the north end of the project.  The series of meetings culminated on June 16 with the Corridor Advisory Committee meeting in Paramount to provide engineering/environmental updates and findings pertaining to potential urban design and aesthetics options.  
http://www.presstelegram.com/breakingnews/ci_18273736
I-405 Sepulveda Pass Improvements Project

Media Relations has issued a news release announcing a live Internet chat Wednesday, June 29 from 12 p.m. to 1 p.m. on the planned closure of the I-405 the weekend of July 16-17 for Mulholland Bridge demolition work.  The chat will feature Metro executive directors Krishniah Murthy and Doug Failing, and will field general questions from the public about the project as well as discuss best ways to avoid or minimize the impacts of the closure.  The public can submit questions in advance at metro.net/chat.  The chat is another Metro effort in an aggressive outreach plan to inform the public about the I-405 project and the July 16-17 freeway closure. City News has inquired about the chat, with a story expected to run today.  
http://www.metro.net/news/simple_pr/have-questions-about-i-405-construction-or-july-16/


	

	








